
 

 

TO: MEDIA BUREAU, FCC 

RE: WAVY-TV STA APPLICATION  

FILE BDSTA-20140110ADW 

JANUARY 17, 2014 

WAVY-TV EXPERIENCED FAILURE OF A HIGH POWER AMPLIFIER IN ITS TRANSMITTER. REPAIR WAS 
COMPLETED CONSIDERABLY SOONER THAN ANTICIPATED. ON BEHALF OF WAVY BROADCASTING, LLC, I 
HEREBY RESPECTFULLY REQUEST THE DISMISSAL OF BDSTA-20140110ADW. THE STATION HAS 
RESTORED FULL POWER OPERATIONS. 

 

 

/s/ 

JOSHUA PILA 

SENIOR COUNSEL 

LIN MEDIA 

 

 


